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“Talking about death and dying;”
beginning (and ending) the conversation
A workshop to help staff think and talk about death and dying with patients and their relatives

Good end of life care requires that individuals are actively involved in planning and contributing to their own care.
As a society we often do not discuss death or dying openly so having conversations about this with our patients can feel challenging.

The aim of this 1-day workshop is to increase people’s confidence and willingness to have these conversations with patients and their families in order to provide a high standard of end of life care.
The workshop will consist of a small number of participants who will be supported to think and talk about this topic in a safe environment.

Friday 8th July 2022

Time: 9.15-4.30 pm

Venue: Education Centre, 

St Joseph’s Hospice, Hackney E8 4SA
Further details will be sent once a place has been allocated.  Places are very limited so if allocated a place it is important that you commit to attending*. 
This must be agreed by your line manager. 
*If for any reason you cannot attend please contact us immediately so that we can allocate the place to someone on the waiting list, and they have time to re-arrange their diaries.

To reserve a place contact: 

Dr Michelle Hamill, Clinical Psychologist
Michelle.hamill1@nhs.net
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This training day may not be suitable for staff who have been recently bereaved. Please discuss with the facilitators. 
East London NHS Foundation Trust   
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